
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

 

7 March 2023 

Flood Risk Management in Wales 

Dear Martin, 

At its meeting on 15 February 2023, the Public Accounts and Public Administration Committee 

considered the findings of the Auditor General’s report: ‘A Picture of Flood Risk Management’. 

To further inform our considerations in this area, please provide a copy of your review of resources 

report that we understand is available on request.  

I am copying this letter to the Chair of the Climate Change, Environment, and Infrastructure Committee 

for information. 

Thank you 

Mark Isherwood MS 

Chair of the Public Accounts and Public Administration Committee 

Cc’d to the Chair of the Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee. 
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Martin Buckle 

Flood and Costal Erosion Committee 


